April 15, 1986

To All Members of the Lakes Region Repeater Association

Many have expressed concern over the delay in sending out this
notidk@. I have waited until a suitable site had been located for
the repeater. However, the site question is still not fully
resolved,

The repeater is presently located in Wolfeboro at W1EMNS' gth.
It presently does not cover the Laconia, Plymouth areas either in
mobile operation or in some instances in fixed operation. The major
problem within our group is a suitable location for the repeater,
Such a site must cover the Lakes Region especially mobile operation.
Any suggestions would be welcomed by the tech committee along with a
willingness to help.

A new antenna has been ordered and will be tried at Sams' qgth,
It is hoped that this will improve the situation. If it does not,
then a new site will have to be found.

It is now time for payement of dues for 1986.. I have enclosed
your memberships cards in order to reduce postage and paper work.

The dates have been set for the spring meeting and the annual
meeting. Both will be held at Pheasant Ridge with a buffet catered
by Contigiani. Cost is $9.00 per person.

Spring meeting Saturday May 24, with xyl's. Buffet at l:pm
Annual meeting Saturday Aug. 23. Buffet at 1l:pm

At the last annual meeting W1FYX (Dave) was elected
vice-president, Also, discussion was held concering the election of
an executive board for the association. -An election was held but
later research indicated that our by-laws do not provide for an
executive board.
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Finally, please send your payment for dues and the spring

meeting to me as soon as possible at the following address.

K1MPK
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